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43 students from Ayotzinapa 
Dear Mr. President,

On the evening of 26 September 2014, 43 students were arbitrarily arrested in Ayotzinapa and loaded into police vehicles. The students are still missing. They are victims of enforced disappearance; their whereabouts remain unknown. After years of stagnation on the case, your new administration created a special federal commission specifically for the case of the 43 students of Ayotzinapa, an action families and organizations had been requesting for a long time.This commission is in charge of coordinating the efforts of all federal entities to find truth and justice in the case. The families of the students recognize the efforts to advance on the case; nevertheless, they are still waiting for the students to be found and for those who disappeared them to be brought to face justice.

I respectfully urge you  to promptly investigate the disappearances of the 43 missing students.  Please guarantee that all governmental bodies, including all security forces, fully cooperate with the Special In​vestigation and Litigation Unit in achieving its mandate. 

Sincerely,

 

